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July 12, 2007
Volunteer Intern Program

Web Site Assistants Sought

Work from Home !

The Pacific Association of USA Track & Field (PA/USATF) is immediately seeking
interns and experienced Webmasters to bolster our communications and media outreach
efforts to local and national media, our members, and to the general track and field and
long distance running community.

Web Site Assistantsvork under the direction of the PA/USATF Communications
Manager and Communications Committee Chair, and work with our current volunteer
Webmasters, to build and maintain our web site. This entails (depending on skill level)
designing, implementing, and maintaining web pages which contain a wide variety of
content. Applicants should have a working knowledge of—or a strong desire to
learn—web development software. A working knowledge of HTML will also give you a
head start.

You will help us deliver unparalleled online stories, profiles and interviews, press and
wire releases, visual images, and “hot” items about the events and personalities in our
sport. Internships are unpaid, volunteer positions. You will have an opportunity, however,
to participate in an environment that produces one of the fastest growing web stops in our
sport.

USA Track & Field (USATF) is the National Governing Body for track and field, long-
distance running and race walking in the United States. The Pacific Association is a
member association of USA Track & Field.

For immediate consideration, contact:

Mark Winitz
Communications Manager, Pacific Association/USATF
e-mail: winitz@earthlink.net

Visit us online at:
www.pausatf.org
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